
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 3, 2024 

Northern Court Temporarily Closed; Services Relocated to 
Guam Judicial Center or Available Online 

(Hagåtña, Guam) Until further notice, the Northern Court is temporarily closed. All court services will be 
provided at the Guam Judicial Center in Hagåtña or through our online services at guamcourts.org. 
 
Please note that while the Guam Judicial Center opens at 8 a.m., service counters are available starting 
at 9 a.m. 
 
Hearings originally scheduled at the Northern Court will be held via Zoom. 
 

### 
For more information, please contact:  
SARAH G. ELMORE-HERNANDEZ 

Director of Policy, Planning, and Community Relations  
sehernandez@guamcourts.gov 
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